
Box Parish Council – 12.12.24 

 

The Cotswold Voluntary Wardens are working closely with Wiltshire Council Countryside 

Access Officers in order to acquire the additional gates that will enable the Cotswold 

Voluntary Wardens to complete the Box Parish PRoW improvement Project. The plan is for 

Wiltshire Council to include the acquisition of One Bristol Gate, one Bridle Gate and one 

Pedestrian Gate with funds provided by the CAB and the Cotswolds Conservation Board.  

Box Parish is benefiting from the assistance of the Community Payback team who continue 

to provide manual labour on projects such as clearing overgrown areas, and making dead 

hedges. 

 

Other than that, we have a full complement of councillors, and are very busy with assorted 

projects such as resurfacing the tennis courts. 

 

The Neighbourhood Plan steering group have worked extremely hard and the first draft of 

the Plan has been endorsed by Full Council. 

 


